
 
1523 26th St, Santa Monica, CA 90404, USA  

TEL: + 8006561918    

Date: 2022-02-18  

Federal Communications Commission 

Laboratory Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

Attention: Office of Engineering and Technology 

Re: Dismissal Request for FCC ID: 2AEUPBHASG001; Granted on 11/19/2021 & 12/07/2021 

Dear FCC, 

We, Ring LLC, hereby declare that the product associated with FCC ID: 2AEUPBHASG001, 
has not been marketed or sold anywhere in the United States nor anywhere in the world with 

this FCC identifier on it. We decide to update the product design to improve the RF 

performance. We’ll resubmit the application using the same FCC ID at a later date.  

There’s a limited quantity of devices (<300) used for trials, under the control of RING, that do 

not include the FCC ID. 

Please help us to dismiss this application ASAP. 

Thank you and we appreciate your attention and help! 

Sincerely,  

 

 

----------------------------------- 

Slash Chang / Engineer, Ring 

Ring LLC 

Tel: (800) 656-1918 

E-mail: ring-certifications@amazon.com 

2022/2/18 


